
LEGAL NOTICE 
PUBLIC HEARING 

City of Oneida 
 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a PUBLIC HEARING will be held at 6:30 pm on Tuesday, November 21, 2023, in 
Common Council Chambers, 109 N. Main Street, Oneida, NY Miscellaneous Utility Billing for unpaid service 
charges, water rents and sewer taxes, and to authorize the charges in the 2023 assessment roll to be re-
levied onto the 2024 tax roll. 
 
PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that any or all persons opposing said proposed Local Law may file a written 
notice thereto, with the City Clerk before such hearing or attend said hearing at the time and place 
specified. 
 
PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that any persons with special needs should contact the City Clerk one 
week prior to the hearing. 
 
 
 
SANDRA LAPERA 
CITY CLERK 
November 9, 2023 
 


